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15th June, 1966

C.

CGB/BN

Dear Sirs,
M.S. "MONSUN"

Following the survey held at
Helsingfors on 23rd and 24th May, the
class of this ship has been continued subject,
inter alia, to the Main lngine "A" frame
stiffening plates between units Nos.5 forward
and aft, Neo.6 forward, No.7 forward, Nos.8 & 9
forward, and aft being specially examined and
dealt with on the ship's arrival at your Port
and before the end of the present month,.

It is noted from the Shipping
Papers that this vessel arrived at your Port

on 5th June and it is concluded therefore
that this matter is now receiving attention.

Yours faithfully,

pro Classification Manager,

The Surveyors,
HAMBURG,




